
 
 

Use of the Les Bourgs Hospice Logo 
 

 
Thank you for asking to use the Les Bourgs Hospice Logo to raise funds for the 
Hospice. 
 
 
We need to share the following information with you as our Logo has been protected 
to prevent unauthorised use to raise funds which do not end up back at the Hospice. 
 
 

 The Les Bourgs Hospice Logo is subject to an Image Rights Registration. The 
effect of the Image Rights registration is that the logo may not be used without 
the express permission of the Les Bourgs Hospice.   

 
 

 The Les Bourgs Hospice logo has been registered to ensure that the use of 
the logo is authorised and that such use is for a legitimate purpose.   

 
 

 The Logo cannot be changed, altered or cropped and the black triangle IR in 
the bottom corner must be present on all images.  You can however resize 
the image as you wish to fit your needs. 

 
 
As we have provided you with the official Les Bourgs Hospice logo to use for your 
event then please feel free to use it on any item of your choosing for this event, but 
should you wish to use it again for any future event could we ask that you contact us 
beforehand on trish@lesbourgs.com, or by telephone on 210329, to ensure we are 
aware that the logo is being used. 
 
Thank you again for your support and may we wish you all the best with your 
fundraising ventures. 
 
Trish De Carteret  
Fundraising Administrator 

mailto:trish@lesbourgs.com

